From:

To: Sullivan,Iain

Subject: Re: Minor variance re 1445 Kendal Avenue
Date: November 8, 2022 7:11:58 PM
Attachments:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you for your response.

I would not be in favour of the proposed by-law variance request. Generally speaking, I would
not be supportive of any amendments to ANY properties for the purpose of extending the
building envelope space and is not limited solely to the property in question.The homes in the

community are already in close proximity to each other. This could effect the water drainage
(Kendal Ave drains to Frank St) and have other environmental impacts as well.

On Tue, Nov 8, 2022 at 6:42 PM Sullivan,lain <isullivan@cityofkingston.ca> wrote:

Good evening,

I’'m currently putting the agenda together to be published Thursday morning — if you
send in your comments | can ensure that they make it into the agenda package as
official correspondence for the application. Please note that as official
correspondence your name and address can become part of the public record, just
the same as in-person comments.

The Committee takes all forms of comment into consideration equally when it
comes to their decisions.

| will also connect you with the appropriate planner tomorrow morning.

Thank you,
lain Sullivan, MLIS (he/him/his)
Committee Clerk

City Clerk’s Department
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The City of Kingston acknowledges that we are on the traditional homeland of the Anishinaabe,
Haudenosaunee and the Huron-Wendat, and thanks these nations for their care and
stewardship over this shared land.

From: D Workman

Sent: November 8, 2022 6:37 PM

To: Sullivan,lain <isullivan@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: Minor variance re 1445 Kendal Avenue

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or
clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

It is my understanding that I can submit comments to yourself by e mail with regard to the
above proposal concerning 1445 Kendal Avenue. I would like to know if written comments
carry as much weight as verbal comments. For example, if [ am unable to participate in
either the virtual meeting or in person, would my written comments be considered as equal?

Regards,

D Workman
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